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Introduction of TTM Planner Warrant 

CTOC would like to remind the industry that there is an imminent deadline for TMP plan designers to 

hold, or be enrolled on a workshop to gain, a TTM Planner Warrant. 

The key dates are as follows: 

• TTM Planners must either hold the warrant or be enrolled on a TTM 

Planner workshop by 1 April 2020 

• There will be a phase in period through to 1 September 2020 to allow time 

for people to attend training and complete the assessment 

• By 1 September 2020, all TMPs submitted for approval must be prepared 

by a CoPTTM warranted TTM Planner 

• The availability of training workshops will continue following 1 September 

2020 to cover changing roles. 

 

 

Please see the NZTA CoPTTM technical note, issued in December 2019, for more details. 

https://www.nzta.govt.nz/assets/resources/code-temp-traffic-management/docs/2019/TTM-

Planner-Warrant-V1.0.pdf 
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